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Join the VA OKC Suicide Prevention Team for “Out of the Darkness” 
walk, Sept. 7 
 
WHAT: The VA Oklahoma City Suicide Prevention Team hosts the 2024 “Out of the 

Darkness” walk to help raise awareness for Suicide Prevention Month 
   

WHEN: Saturday, September 7, 2024, starting at 10am.  
 

WHERE: Chickasaw Bricktown Ballpark, 2 South Mickey Mantle Dr, Oklahoma City, 
OK 73104 

WHO: Veterans, family members, caregivers, key stakeholders and local media 

    

BACKGROUND: 

OKLAHOMA CITY — The Oklahoma City Veterans Affairs Health Care System Suicide 
Prevention Team is hosting the 2024 “Out of the Darkness” walk around scenic downtown 
Oklahoma City to help raise awareness for suicide prevention, fight against Veteran suicide and 
shed some light on VA programs to help support Veterans.  

This year’s theme focuses on what you can do to help support Veterans. “Suicide Prevention 
Starts With Everyday Heroes Like You” will be displayed because every person can help 
show their support by standing up and fighting against suicide—let people know that you truly 
care.  

Event details are Saturday, September 7th, walk starts at 10am at the OKC Chickasaw Bricktown 
Ballpark located at 2 South Mickey Mantle Dr., Oklahoma City, OK 73104. The walk is family 
and pet-friendly and if you are unable to walk, you can always cheer on the walkers as they 
complete the route. For more information, please contact Alisha Fry at alisha.fry@va.gov or 
Leslie Franklin at Leslie.franklin@va.gov.  

Registration and participation link: Oklahoma City Walk - Registration Start (afsp.org)  
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For more information about OKC VA HCS, visit our website at the below link: 
https://www.va.gov/oklahoma-city-health-care/ 
 
 

 


